
 
 

 

 

Mr David Wenkart 

Executive Director 

Macquarie Health Corportation 
301 Catherine St 

Leichhardt New South Wales 2040 

 
26th May 2021 

Dear Mr Wenkart, 

 

Alterations and Additions to President Private Hospital (SSD-10320) 

Response to Submissions Report 

 
 

I refer to the Response to Submissions (RTS) submitted for the Alterations and Additions to 

President Private Hospital (SSD-10320). The Department is requesting you provide additional 

information before accepting the RTS. 
 

You are requested to submit additional information that effectively addresses the issues identified in 
Attachment 1. 

 
Please provide a revised RTS to the Department that includes the additional information by Fri 11 
June 2021. 

 
If you have any questions, please contact Rowan McKay, who can be contacted on 9995 5692 or 
rowan.mckay@planning.nsw.gov.au. 

 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
 

Alan Bright 
Director 
State Significant Acceleration 

 

as delegate for the Planning Secretary 
 

Attachment 1 – Request for further information 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
4 Parramatta Square, 12 Darcy Street Parramatta 2150 | dpie.nsw .gov.au | 1 

mailto:rowan.mckay@planning.nsw.gov.au
mailto:rowan.mckay@planning.nsw.gov.au
http://www.dpie.nsw.gov.au/
http://www.dpie.nsw.gov.au/

